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September 30, 2017 

 

This letter is intended to assist The Cowboy Channel affiliates in satisfying their 

obligations with the Federal Communications Commission’s Television Regulations. 

The Cowboy Channel hereby certifies that: 

1.   _   All programming provided during this past calendar quarter, ending 

September 30, 2017, was in compliance with the Federal Communications 

Commission’s Children’s Television Regulations (including, without 

limitation, regulations regarding the display of website addresses and/or 

“host selling” activities “Children’s TV Rules”).  

OR 

2. _X_The Cowboy Channel is not required to comply with the Children’s TV 

Rules with respect to the Service because (please explain): _The Cowboy 

Channel doesn’t carry children’s programming at this time. The Cowboy 

Channel agrees that it will notify affiliates within thirty (30) days of a 

change in the compliance with the Children’s TV Rules.  

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

Patrick Gottsch 

President  
 


